RPM, Inc.

July 15, 2019

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Mr. Patrick Lennberg

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: TR Extension Request, for Pueblo West (M1977-573) from July 15, 2019 to July 31, 2019

Continental Materials Corp. submitted a TR to modify the Reclamation Plan for the Pueblo West
Pit, File No. M1977-573. Part of the modification to the Reclamation Plan was to address the
Finger Lake Area. This Area is owned by the Colorado Division of Parks and Wildlife (CDPW).
We have not yet been able to schedule a site visit or get a written response from the CDPW.
They requested a site visit, once the site was in Spring/Summer growth, so they could see if any
remedial reclamation activities are needed.

Once they inspect the Finger Lake Area and we have their comments or response, we will be
able to decide if the Finger Lake Area may be released or if it needs further attention. We will
then revise the reclamation plan TR to address the Finger Lake Area and the rest of the site.

In addition, if work is needed on the Finger Lake Area, we may need an access agreement to
enter the site and perform any necessary remedial reclamation. We assume the DRMS may want
to have the access agreement as part of the TR?

Respectfully,

~f B

H. Bruce Humphries
Regulatory Permits Management, Inc.
Consultant for Castle Aggregates/Continental Materials Corp.

Cc:  Jerald Schnabel
Castle Aggregates
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